
THE NAILSWORTH SOCIETY

LOCAL STUDIES GROUP
Take a break!  Revisit

MONDAY  JUNE 26th  7.30pm
Sawyer Hall, Christ Church,
Newmarket Road

Now is the time to take a look
back, whether you remember the
Sixties or not!

“Those Were The Days” is   
presented by Virginia and David
Adsett who will show iconic items
such as toys, accessories,house-
hold items and costumes to bring
back those memories. Come and
see the display and enjoy the
discussion!

MEMBERS £2.00
NON-MEMBERS £5.00
Refreshments included.
Parking behind the Britannia!

Did your kitchen look like this in the 60s?
Or even now?
Bring a portable sixties item with you and
we’ll give a prize for the best one selected
on the night!


